
 
 

 
 

TOWN OF TUXEDO 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

                     https://www.tuxedogov.org/webex-virtual-meetings 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town Board of the Town of Tuxedo will hold a special 

meeting on Thursday, September 1, 2022 at 5:30pm via Webex.  This has been rescheduled from 

Tuesday, August 30, 2022. 

This is an advice of counsel meeting to review legal issues in connection with a potential 

modification of the Special Permit for Tuxedo Farms. 

 

 
By the order of the Town Board 

 Marisa Dollbaum, Town Clerk 

Tuxedo, New York 

 
August 23, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Town of Tuxedo, New York - 1 Temple Drive Tuxedo, New York 10987 

845-351-4411 x4 townclerk@tuxedogov.org 
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